
 

Merry Christmas 
Happy New Year! 

 

People make the ministry important. We are grateful that we do not have 
to do our ministry at Tentmakers alone.  Thank you for your prayers and 

financial support for all of these wonderful years! 
 

 

  

 

“Behold, the virgin will conceive and 

give birth to a Son, and they shall 

name Him Immanuel,” which 

translated means “God with us.” 

Matthew 1:23 
  

 

Fall Field Conference 

 



 

In August TBM had our annual northern fall conference in 
Garland Bible Church, Utah. 
 
The reports were encouraging.  All were able to heard 
the many things that the Lord is doing in the different 
ministries.  
 
Jaramie Fellows has started an apprenticeship training 
with three men who have moved to his area recently. 
The three of them eventually want to begin a church 
plant in the area. 
 
Please pray as the Lord works in them. 
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Fellowshipping around lunch at the field 
conference. 

 

 



  

 

It was a lot of fun when the Lord arranged time for us to have fellowship with 

long-time friends.  Helen and I were able to meet up with fellow believers whom 

we knew much earlier in our lives.  Andy and Cheryl Sanchez of New Mexico 

stopped in Cheyenne to visit us at a restaurant before they went to Jackson, 

WY to do some selling of his hand-crafted furniture.  We sat in Perkins for 

about four hours catching up.  Helen and Cheryl knew each other in elementary 

school in Albuquerque.  She was Helen’s bridesmaid at our wedding. 

Andy and I got saved approximately at the same time back in the late 

1960’s.  We ministered together in Houston for several months at the University 

of Houston.  Later, he met Cheryl and they married. 

 

It is fascinating to see the four of us still active and fruitful in the ministry after 

50 years. What a pleasant and wonderful time we had in seeing the Lord’s 

blessings through all of us over these many decades.  

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

  

https://tentmakersbiblemission.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=68eccb73575f18be1dba8a19b&id=d29ae4ecb6&e=662a5fad46
https://tentmakersbiblemission.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=68eccb73575f18be1dba8a19b&id=44d838efa6&e=662a5fad46
https://tentmakersbiblemission.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=68eccb73575f18be1dba8a19b&id=67786f542f&e=662a5fad46


 

May the Lord bless you during this month as we 

remember the birth of the Lamb of God who 

takes away the sin of the world. 

Be obedient to Him, and He will make you fruitful 

and full of purpose in your ministry  this next 

year! 

 

Our Love in Jesus the Nazarene, Son of the Most 

High God. 

   

Terry and Helen 

 

 

 
 

 


